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I oppose this bill due to the cost for oregon tax payers for something that will not stop 

crime or shootings.  We have many laws on the books that if inforced would help 

reduce crimes committed with firearms.   I belive the state needs to focus on 

criminals not the law abiding gun owners and ffls.   Thank you 


